EQUIPMENT DRIVE

Starting in November, the YMCA invites you to donate
new or gently used equipment. We are collecting now
through February.

On Saturday, February 15 you are invited to return
and shop!

Contact: Jamie Williams jwilliams@ymca-snoco.org

"The Stanwood-Camano School District has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities or organizations
announced in this flier, and undertakes no responsibility to supervise these events. This information is provided as a community
service at the request of the event sponsor and organizer. This is not a district sponsored or endorsed event.”



